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Mr. Daniel Welss

Executive Director

The American College of Gastroenterology
New York. Hew York 10023

Dear Dan. +

to be more active with the College. was
January that I became a life member of the Assoclation and very ree

cently without it having occured to me I received congratulations from
as a member. I plan attending the meeting in California next October

if not before I should hope to see you at that time. Sincerest regards
and best wishes.

Leonidas
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